
 
 

 

Newsletter  

Thursday 14th October  

 

School Diary 

Monday 18th – Friday 22nd October   

Week B 

 

Date(s) Event(s) 

Monday 18th October  
24-Hour Football Sponsor 
Money Deadline 

Tuesday 19th October 

Drama Club 3.20-4pm 
Drama Studio 

KS3 Text to Film Club 
3.10-4pm AX7 

Drama Theatre Trip – 
Liverpool Everyman 

Wednesday 20th October 
Creative Writing Club AX3 
12.25-12.55 

Thursday 21st October 
KS4 Text to Film Club 
3.10-4pm AX7 

Friday 22nd October 

Year 7 House Football  

School Closes for Half 
Term at 3.10pm 

 



 
 

News 

INSET Day 
A reminder that school is closed to students 
tomorrow, Friday 15th October, other than for those 
taking part in the 24-hour football match. 
 

COVID-19 
Please see the attached letter from the Secretaries of 
State for Education and for Health and Social Care. 
 

ON TRACK 
Black History Month 
Anti-Slavery Day 
 

Maths Help 
Please use the link below to register for a free 
webinar to get practical advice on ways to help your 
children with their maths, whether they are 
struggling with maths anxiety or stuck on their 
homework. And you will learn tips for keeping your 
own maths anxieties at bay too! 
 The webinar takes place on Wednesday 3rd 
November at 7:30pm. Use the link below to register. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Ra
ZtoO11RlGk7HzuDRVYMA  
  
In addition to the live webinar, there is also have a 
short online course called "Helping with Homework: 
For Maths-Anxious Parents" - that is ready to access 

https://diagnosticquestions.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2603fe95bdcec4f6c05864497&id=61c8babfe1&e=be45b2e1f6
https://diagnosticquestions.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2603fe95bdcec4f6c05864497&id=61c8babfe1&e=be45b2e1f6
https://diagnosticquestions.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2603fe95bdcec4f6c05864497&id=004c4aacd8&e=be45b2e1f6
https://diagnosticquestions.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2603fe95bdcec4f6c05864497&id=004c4aacd8&e=be45b2e1f6


 
 

now, which guides parents through a few of the ways 
you can help your child without having to know too 
much about the maths. Follow the link to access 
this: https://eedi.typeform.com/HelpingHomework?t
ypeform-source=www.google.com  
 
Please contact Miss Purcell if you would like more 
information: jennapurcell@mosslands.wirral.sch.uk 
 

Year 11 and 6th Form Survey on Image Sharing 
We are asking Year 11 and 6th Form students to 
contribute to this research survey using the link 
https://experienceofimagesharing.questionpro.eu/?&
date=jun21&sch=158 
 

Library 
This week we had a fantastic and utterly inspiring visit 
from local author Ashleigh Nugent, author of the 
Locks book. Working with our Year 10, Ashleigh 
encouraged our boys to make the right choices, find 
their true selves and be the best they can be.  We had 
a great day with Ashleigh and hope to work with him 
again soon.  Well done to our Year 10 students for 
engaging brilliantly throughout the day. 
 
For all of the latest news, book recommendations and 
Library events, follow our Library Instagram 
@library_mosslands 
 

https://eedi.typeform.com/HelpingHomework?typeform-source=www.google.com
https://eedi.typeform.com/HelpingHomework?typeform-source=www.google.com
https://experienceofimagesharing.questionpro.eu/?&date=jun21&sch=158
https://experienceofimagesharing.questionpro.eu/?&date=jun21&sch=158


 
 

PE 
As the winter is fast approaching, students are able to 
bring in warmer clothes to wear during PE lessons, 
such as longer tops or tracksuit bottoms. To ensure 
that school PE kit is still visible, students will be asked 
to wear any long-sleeved/legged items under their PE 
t-shirt and shorts. If there is an issue with PE kit then 
students are able to bring in a plain white or navy t-
shirt and dark shorts. If you would like to discuss this 
further, please contact Mr Metcalfe on 
jakemetcalfe@mosslands.wirral.sch.uk .  
 

New York 
Please ensure all football sponsor money is paid into 
school on Monday, either by cash at the school office 
or by ParentPay. 
 

Token Scheme 
We are registered for the It’s Good to Grow scheme 
run by Morrisons. When you do your shopping, 1 
grow token is collected for every £10 you spend, 
which is then redeemed by school for gardening 
equipment such as hand tools and mini greenhouses. 
When shopping online, you go to your account and 
go to the Good to Grow section, search and select 
‘The Mosslands School’ and donate your tokens – you 
only need to do this once and it will remember your 
choice for the future. When the scheme has finished 



 
 

we can then redeem the tokens for equipment. We 
really appreciate your support. 
More information at  
https://my.morrisons.com/blog/community/good-to-
grow/  
 

Year 11 Support 
Year 11 support sessions are available after school. 
Please see the timetable sent out each week with the 
newsletter. 
 

Art Department 
You can follow us on Instagram at mosslands_art to 
see some fabulous examples of the work produced by 
our students. 
 

Fundraising for Mosslands 
Don’t forget to order your online shopping through 
"Easyfundraising.com" to help raise money for 
school.  
 

 

 

 

 Care 

Commitment  

Challenge 

https://my.morrisons.com/blog/community/good-to-grow/
https://my.morrisons.com/blog/community/good-to-grow/

